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FORMAL CASE NO. 1134, IN THE MATTER OF THE INVESTIGATION INTO THE 
PROCUREMENT COST ADJUSTMENT FOR STANDARD OFFER SERVICE 
 
The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (“Commission”) hereby gives notice 
that the Commission will hold the third Procurement Cost Adjustment (“PCA”) Technical 
Conference on Thursday, August 1, 2019.  In accordance with Commission directives in Order 
No. 18064, the Commission will continue its investigation into the Potomac Electric Power 
Company’s (“Pepco”) determination of the PCA for Standard Offer Service (“SOS”).  The third 
Technical Conference will be held from 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in the Commission’s Phylicia 
Fauntleroy Bowman Conference Room – 1325 G St., N.W., Suite 800, Washington, D.C. 20005. 

At the second Technical Conference held on June 13 ,2019, Pepco made a power point presentation 
on: 1) how the PCA used in the District of Columbia differs from the PCA used in Delaware by 
Delmarva Power & Light Company; 2) what the advantages and disadvantages of resetting the 
PCA annually are; and 3) how the District of Columbia’s SOS PCA could be converted to resetting 
annually.  On July 15, 2019, Pepco filed, in response to a Commission staff request at the June 13, 
2019, Technical Conference, further information demonstrating the effects of transitioning from a 
monthly PCA calculation and rate to an annual PCA. In the third Technical Conference, the 
Commission seeks final recommendations on how, precisely, to reform the PCA methodology and 
calculations. 

Persons interested in participating in the Technical Conference may review the documents in the 
Commission’s eDocket under “Formal Case No. 1134” by visiting the Commission’s website at 
www.dcpsc.org.  Once at the website, open the “eDocket System” tab, click on “Search Current 
Dockets,” and input “FC1134” as the case number. 
 
Persons interested in participating in the Technical Conference should notify the Commission of 
their intent to attend no later than noon, Tuesday, July 30, 2019, by sending an email including: 
(1) the participant’s name and organization, if applicable; and (2) whether the participant will 
participate in-person or remotely to psc-commissionsecretary@dc.gov – subject “PCA Technical 
Conference.” 
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